BCCSA/A

BC ConstructionSafety Alliance

November 6, 2023

Westech Drilling Corp.
13695 East Beaverly Rd.
Prince George, BC V2N 5A6

Classification Unit: 721056

Re: 2023 Small COR® Health & Safety Maintenance Audit

This letter is to inform you that the BC Construction Safety Alliance has completed a detailed review of
the Certificate of Recognition (COR®) Health & Safety Audit completed by Internal Auditor ,
in October 2023, for the above listed company.

Congratulations, your firm has met the BCCSA COR® Program requirements for 2023 and the BCCSA
has submitted the company’s audit results to WorkSafeBC for 2023 Small COR® Health & Safety
incentive payment eligibility. (Note: Eligible firms will not receive their payment until June of the

following year.)

To maintain OHS COR® status, your company must complete a 2024 OHS COR® Recertification Audit
no later than October 16, 2024 (Note: As per WorkSafeBC's COR® Program Standards and Guidelines,
audits must be conducted in a period when the company is in normal operating mode. Audit
scheduling should take into consideration fluctuations in volume and/or type of work which may be a
factor of weather or other business considerations). If this date does not align with activity that
reflects your company’s normal business activities, please contact the BCCSA.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, or require additional information on the BCCSA COR®
program, please contact us toll free at 1.877.860.3675 or cor@bccsa.ca.

Sincerely,

Starlett Sami
COR® Coordinator
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